
Sunday, June 11, 2017 – The Most Holy Trinity  

Goal:  As a community may we seek to be of one heart and one mind, to know, love and serve our Lord by  

Letting His love and light shine through each of us.  
 

 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:    

                

COMMUNION SERVICES: 

6:45 a.m. St. Mary’s   Tue., Thur., Fri.  

8:00 a.m. St. Joseph   Mon, Wed. 

 

RESERVED MASSES: 

       Sun 6/11  8:00 a.m.  Vincent A. Buono 

               Req. by Patricia Buono 

 9:30 a.m. Jackie Caffrey 

                                                          Req. by family 

11:30 a.m              Deceased members of Scala 

 And Thompson families 

Req. by families 

  Mon 6/12    6:45 a.m. Msgr. Edward J. Montano 

     Req. by estate 

      Tue 6/13  8:00 a.m. Charles Fizell 

     Req. by Art & Isabel DeCelle 

      Wed 6/14    6:45 a.m. Daryl Anne Florio 

           Req. by her husband Frank 

      Thu 6/15  8:00 a.m.   Charles Ross 

    Req. by Deacon Arnie & Pat 

    Hyland 

      Sat 6/17  4:00 p.m. Tony Fabiano  

               Req. by Bob & Shirley Carpenter 

                              5:30 p.m.  Isabelle Hackett 

         Req. by Walt Hackett 

      Sun 6/18  8:00 a.m.       Steven Martin 

   Req. by his parents 

  9:30 a.m.     Terence Michael O’Neill 

                                           Req. by Aunt Maureen 

 11:30 a.m.        Julia & Martin Hull and 

   John E. Teiter 

Req. by Catherine Duvall and 

family 

 

GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING - TITHING              

Sunday Collection:           $  6,444.00 

Black & Indian Mission                  752.00 

Parish Pay:                   729.12 

Church Maintenance:     214.00  

Catholic New York:                                               33.00 

Last Year’s Collection (St. Mary):             3,840.53 

    Last Year’s Collection (St. Joseph):             1,878.00 

THANK YOU! 

 

The sanctuary candle is burning in St. Joseph Church in loving  

memory of Gina Ferraro requested by her mom, dad and family. 

 

The sanctuary candle is burning in St. Mary Church in loving 

memory of George J. Terpening requested by Katherine and 

children. 

 
The sanctuary candle is burning in St. Mary’s Chapel in loving 

memory of Vincent & Patricia Buono requested by family. 

OUR PARISH THIS WEEK 

Sun         12:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mon          8:00 a.m. Miraculous Medal Novena – SJ  

    12:00 p.m. Mass – St. Mary’s Chapel 

   3:30 p.m. Miraculous Medal Novena – SMS   

Tue    7:00 p.m. BST #135 (St. Joseph)   

   7:00 p.m. Music Variety Show Practice 

Wed    7:15 p.m. R/M Prayers 

Thu    7:30 p.m. Adult Choir 

Fri    7:00 p.m. BST #36 (St. Mary) 

Sat    5:00 p.m. Confession – St. Joseph 

Sun          12:30 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

    

CONFESSION SCHEDULE 

St. Mary of the Snow (5:00 pm):   July 1, 15 & 29 

 

St. Joseph (4:45 pm):  June 24     July 8 & 22 

 

RESERVED MASSES 2017 

ALL Masses for both St. Mary & St. Joseph are booked for 2017. 

Your options for 2017 are as follows: 

• Request an unannounced Mass 

• Request a name be added to the Memorial Book ($15) 

• Request a Mass at St. John’s in Woodstock 679-7696.  

• Request a Mass at St. John the Evangelist, Centerville. 

Call 246-9581. 

• Request to have the sanctuary light burn in memory of a 

loved one for one week.  Sanctuary candles are in St. 

Joseph, St. Mary & St. Mary’s Chapel. ($10) 

 

2018 MASS BOOK 

The Mass Book for 2018 opened on Wednesday, March 1, 2017. 

There are some changes this year, and we ask for your patience, 

understanding, and cooperation.  Due to the fact that after our 

merger we lost 300+ Masses per year and our Mass book filled very 

quickly, we are limiting the number of Masses you may purchase 

per household.  Each household will only be allowed to reserve 2 

weekend Masses and 3 weekday Masses when the book opens.  

If Masses are available after August 1, 2017, each household may 

reserve 2 more weekend and 3 more weekday Masses.  We would 

like to keep this policy to allow as many people as possible to 

reserve Masses and not sell out a year ahead of time.  We ask that 

you also consider the options of our Memorial Book and sanctuary 

candles in lieu of a Mass. Thank you for your cooperation. 

  ~Fr. Chris 

 

FUEL FUND #69 

 

Week #9 Winner – Carrie Kennett 

 

 

 

CARDINAL APPEAL NUMBER: 

380 – St. Mary of the Snow & St. Joseph Church 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEEDS YOU!!! 

Have you heard a calling to bring the faith to our youth? Religious 

Education is looking for catechists and classroom aides for the 

upcoming 2017-2018 school year.  Please contact the Parish Office 

at 246-4913 if you are interested in joining our program. 

 

 
 

 

AN AMAZING PROGRAM! 

The “God Given Bread” program at the Atonement Lutheran 

Church on Market St. is in urgent need for new teams to serve noon 

meals. With summer coming and school food programs not 

available for children, as well as adults, those lunches are a real 

God Given haven. Good meals are served every Tuesday and 

Thursday, and have been for years. New teams are greatly needed. 

For more information, please call either the church at 246-8322, or 

Anita at 246-4016. I joined and am astounded at the well-run 

program and the dedication of such caring men and women. 

 

REVIVE MISSION 

As mentioned last weekend, the REVIVE Mission: Faith Every 

Day will be held at St. Mary of the Snow on June 12-14th at 

7:00pm.  Please mark your calendars.  This three-day event will be 

led by a priest from one of our religious communities that specialize 

in preaching.  Reservation cards will be available in the back of the 

churches in the upcoming weeks.  There will also be a sign-up sheet 

available as well.  Please join us for this uplifting event.  For more 

information, please visit the website http://faitheveryday.com/  

 

 
 

 

THANK YOU! 

A very special THANK YOU to Mr. Paul Donlon as he retires from 

being the chapel sacristan.  Mr. Donlon has volunteered for many 

years and his service has truly been a blessing!  Thank you to Ms. 

Judith Montano who has volunteered to take over.  We appreciate 

your service! 

 

 

The Altar Flowers are placed in loving memory of 

the Teresa Morone Copeland requested by 

Cynthia Sturges. 

 

 

ORDINATION JUNE 17, 2017 

Please keep Mike Sweeney and his classmates in your prayers as 

they will be ordained to the permanent diaconate on June 17th.   

Mike will celebrate his first mass as a deacon on Sunday, June 18th 

at 11:30 am.  Mike has requested donations to the Music Ministry in 

lieu of gifts.   

 

ST. MARY OF THE SNOW-ST. JOSEPH BAZAAR 

The annual bazaar will be held on June 22nd – 24th  at St. Mary of 

the Snow.  Volunteers will be needed for set-up, breakdown, fried 

dough, working in booths, etc.  If you are able to help, please call 

Mary Jurofcik 246-4646 or Eleanor Sawchuk 246-7392 and let 

them know what day(s) you are available.  Thank you! 

                                                                                                       
 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Bill Bair, Charles Meiswinkel, Jan vander Poel, Barbara Wismont, 

Mary Ellen Fuoco, Neil Gallagher, Adrian Lepe, Ruth Lowe, 

Maryanne DePoala, John Valdata, Melanie Hagan, George 

Woerthmann, Darryl Caldwell, Anthony Konopka, Ed Norton, Patty 

Williams, SherryAnn Kenjersky, George Dale, Michelina Cornell, 

Greg Mulstay, Diane Yetter, Clare Miller, Betty Decker, Joan 

Ostoyic, Lillian Mottsey, Lisa Sasso, Patricia Robinson, Doreen 

Churchill, Francis Posavec, Robyn Daugherty, CB Slutzky, Lucy 

Yonnone, Shanna Pesce, Isabelle DeCelle, Laura Bach, Nancy 

Kennedy, Tony Gallo, Sr., Shawn Saguid, Annette Gallo, 

Jacqueline McNeil, Miriam & Nancy Imbierowic, Pam Frost, 

Isabella DeAngelis, Amy Schofield, Lou Clearwater, Walt Hackett, 

Laurie Simmons, Rosemarie Delgado, Mary-Lynn Ceccotti-Cody, 

Joseph P. DeFozio, Gloria Boyle, Bill Freer, Kathy Schmitt, Brian 

Marshall, Nico Cassabria, Esther Lemmerman, Deacon Hank 

Smith, Edward Castinidos, Sr., Dashell Baptista, Cindy Coons, 

MaryEllen D’Amico, Anne Chubb 

 

To place or remove name from sick list, please call 246-4913. 

 

 
 

Father of goodness and love, hear our prayers for the sick members 

of our community and for all who are in need. Amid mental and 

physical suffering may they find consolation in your healing 

presence. Show your mercy as you close wounds, cure illness, make 

broken bodies whole and free downcast spirits. May these special 

people find lasting health and deliverance, and so join us in 

thanking you for all your gifts.  We ask this through the Lord Jesus 

who healed those who believed. Amen. 

http://faitheveryday.com/
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